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We are officially open! 
Miss Cubley, Headteacher: Firstly, a very warm welcome to our new students, parents/carers 

and staff. Since starting with Polaris at the start of November 2024, the past few months have 
been an incredible journey with the transformation of the school building and grounds into an 
exceptionally warm and welcoming school. Over the past few months, we have continued to 
receive outstanding feedback from visitors from across Yorkshire including parents, carers, local 
authorities and the local community. 

We have had a wonderful first week at Barraclough Hall school opening our doors and welcoming 
new students and staff where students have started to connect with staff and each other, engaging 
in activities and creative learning. It has been an absolute pleasure starting to get to know our 
students and we are really impressed with how smart they look in their uniform. 

 
We have implemented personalised learning as part of transitions for Crystal class, our first official 

group, which has been a great success. We have exciting plans for further personalised learning, 

whole school curriculum and school development as we now start to grow. Students are already 

having a positive input with student voice and discussing some great ideas of their own. The staff 

at Barraclough Hall have enjoyed getting to know each other and creating relationships with new 

students. We are looking forward to developing our school, engaging with the local community 

and sharing achievements, stories and exciting news to you.  

Uniform. The next uniform order will be made shortly. Please note that payment needs to be 

made with cash at the school office or bank transfer before any orders are placed. Details can be 

found on the admission form, uniform tab. Admission Pack - Barraclough Hall School 

Dates for your diary: Spring term 2 

Pancake Day: March 4th 

World book day: March 6th 

End of spring 2 break up: April 4th 

Start of summer 1 term: April 22nd 

 

www.barracloughhallschool.co.uk 

schooloffice@barracloughhallschool.co.uk 

Barraclough Hall School, 1 Bryan Road, 
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